
Easter Basket Project

UPDATE

Thank you to everyone who has a returned a basket or gift cards! 
Your generosity is amazing, and these baskets and gift cards are 
going to be appreciated more than ever this year. 

Thus far, we have collected 105 baskets and $6,285 in gift cards. Julie Fitzgerald, the 
coordinator of the project, has been in communication with the organizations that will be 
receiving the gifts. The delivery of the baskets will need to be delayed until later in April, due to 
our current situation. Some of the gift cards will be delivered immediately, as the need is great. 
The rest will be delivered later in April. 


IMPORTANT:  

If you still have a basket that you plan to bring in, could you please email Julie at 
juliefitzgerald@live.com and give her the color and number of your egg. This will help her to 
plan and coordinate the distribution. We will do a final collection announcement for any 
outstanding baskets when the time is appropriate. We just aren’t sure when that will be. If you 
would still like to donate to the project, please CLICK HERE to make an online donation.


Thank you, again, for your dedication to this project. It is another example of this parish 
community continuing “to love, to serve, and to be hope.”
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